
789  LT.R.HAMPTON GRAY, VC SQUADRON 
 

EASTER BUNNY STORY CONTEST 2025 
 

We are now accepting submissions for the 2025 Easter Bunny 
Story contest. 
 
Please submit a short story – how short is at your discretion – 
about any aspect of Easter.  It can funny, happy, sad, dark, or 
thought provoking. 
 
Stories should be submitted to sponsor@789squadron.com by 
no later than April 10.  The stories will be judged by our 
Treasurer, Miss Kuchar, and an SSC member. 
 
There will be 2 prizes awarded – one for junior Cadets and one 
for Senior Cadets.  These will be awarded on Thursday, April 
17, you must be present to win. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at 
sponsor@789squadron.com. 
 
 
AnnA LesiW, SSC Chair 


